

GRANVILLE DISTRICT FOOTBALL REFEREES ASSOCIATION Inc.

Association No: Y1061210

Minutes of General Meeting No: 07/2017

Venue: Merrylands Bowling Club

Date: 14th August 2017



Venue: Newman Room, Merrylands Bowling Club

- Junior Meeting:

The Junior Ordinary Member Nicholas Walker led this session which covered Positioning on the Field of Play.

- General Meeting

Welcome and if appropriate introductions.

Two new Members introduced themselves

Anaya Hussein, a junior, and Janakan Seemampillai who recently moved up from Geelong in Victoria

- TSC

Prior to the Technical session starting Steve Prattent mentioned that Melik Ibrahim would be going to the U15 Boys State Titles at Valentine Park and Daneal Gardiner and Caroline North would be going to Mudgee for the U14-16 Girls State Titles.

Steve also mentioned that Jarryd McFarlane had refereed his first NSWPL1 1st Grade Centre on the previous weekend.

Emma Higgins then gave a run-down of the GDSFA Finals Procedures for the forthcoming finals series.

Important things to note

- Arrive at least 45 minutes before your game and report to the senior referee
- No ID then not allowed in the Technical area
- Team official to be OUTSIDE the TA.
- Only 1 coach/manager from each team to be standing.
- NO Golden Goal, play full extra time, then PSO if required

James Dolahenty then covered the procedures for the Penalty Shoot Out if required.

Terry Coady spoke on Report Writing, emphasised that AR's should send in an Incident Report for Send Off's NOT a Send Off Report

Drawing Of Lucky Door Prize – Family Season Ticket for WSW Home Games, Kindly Donated by James Dolahenty and his company -

Winner Green B44 Ayad Naji

- General business items from Committee/Official Members

- Adoption of the minutes of the General Meeting of 5th June 2017

Moved Terry Coady

Seconded Emma Higgins - Passed

- Adoption of the minutes of the General Meeting of 17 July 2017

Moved Nicholas Walker

Seconded Emma Higgins Passed

- Appointments

- Hope to have the draw in by Wednesday, Block/attach ASAP

- Appointments already

- Comms equipment will be at Div 1 games where possible discussed by SA, JD and SP

- Secretary SF doing while JR overseas

- Senior Ordinary Member; -

- Junior Ordinary Member

- Technical Sub-Committee;

- Review LOTG before games

- All games over coming weeks are Honour Games, treat them as such

- DO NOT DECLINE HONOUR GAMES

- There are only 26 Grand Finals this year but all games should have a full crew of Ref and 2 AR's and 4th Official for PL1 & 2 GF

- Treasurer;

- Payments for July are in the system awaiting 2nd approval

- Payments for Finals series will be early September after Grand Finals

- Looking at a \$2,000 Surplus for year

- Motion by Treasurer:

- ❖ Withhold \$20 from all members to cover levy for Champions of Champions games. Moved M Weekes / Seconded James Dolahenty.

Discussion both for and against motion was then held.

Motion Defeated by show of hands.

- Time permitting, questions by members.

- Points for TSC to discuss next year

- How to deal with different Cultural differences in approach to sending off players

- Dealing with sent off players in TA

- Raffles – Two Meat trays

- B 61 A Georges

- P 39 J Nash

Meeting Closed 9.45pm

Next meeting: AGM 30th October 2017.